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Téna koe .
Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official information request received on 7 August 2024 for information
as it relates to Walking Access concerning Ol consents 201420012, 201520067 — Super
Organic Dairy Company Limited and Southern Cross Dairy Sheep Limited.

Please find enclosed the information requested:

e Access Recommendation report dated August 2016 prepared by NZ Walking
Access Commission — Relates to Ol consents 201520012 and 201520067.

e Covering Letter for the above Walking Access Recommendation report prepared
by Eric Pyle Chief Executive of Walking Access Commission to Peter Gately
Manager of Super Organic Dairy dated 15 August 2016.

which are released in full.

As you will see in the attached documents NZ Walking Access Commission advised “that
no additional access over the property is recommended”.

Based on this advice these consents did not impose a condition concerning walking
access.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the
Toita Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand website. This is likely to be published by
30 September 2024

Naku noa, na

Simon Pope

Leader - Compliance
Regulatory Practice and Delivery
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